
PTA - T. E. A. M
Thank you for all the interest in becoming part of the
TEAM - you should have received an email link to join

the TEAM where you can find more information.

A BIG THANK YOU to all our current members who
have organised lots of lovely festive treats for the

children over this half term!

https://ourladyrosary.org.uk/contact/

https://www.facebook.com/ourladyoftherosarypeterlee
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Christmas Fair

We are excited to be holding our annual
Christmas Fair on Wednesday 27th November.
As normal the children can be collected from
their usual place at 1:15pm for the fair to start at
1:30pm.
The Fair will be held in the junior hall which will
have stalls selling lots of wonderful crafts the
children have made, there will be tombolas,
raffles and Santa! Children can wear their
Christmas Jumpers on this day.
There is another letter regarding buying tickets
for Santa and for the raffle. Keep an eye out on
Facebook for the fabulous prizes there are to be
won!
Children who are not collected will stay in
school with staff completing a Christmas craft.

Christmas Dates:
Wednesday 4th December:

Christmas Dinner Day
Children can wear something Festive this day

Friday 6th December:
Mrs Henery - Year 6 Advent Celebration of the word at

9:05am in Junior Hall

Friday 6th December:
Christmas Jumper Day - £1 donation for Save the

Children Charity

Wednesday 11th December:
EYFS/KS1 Party - £2 to pay on parent pay and children

come dressed in their party clothes

Thursday 12th December:
KS2 Party - £2 to pay on parent pay and children come

dressed in their party clothes.

Friday 13th December:
Mrs Freer - Year 6 Advent Celebration of the word at

9:05am in Junior Hall

Friday 13th December:
Frosty Festival - the children come to school as normal

for a day of Christmas Fun!

Monday 16th December:
EYFS/KS1 Nativity in Church at 1:30pm - All are

welcome!

Tuesday 17th December:
KS2 Christmas Carol Concert in Church at 2:00pm - All

are welcome!

Thursday 19th December:
Whole School Mass in Church at 10:00am Followed by

refreshments in school - All welcome!

Friday 20th December:
School finishes at 1:00pm for Christmas - please note

there is no teatime club or nursery on this day.
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